
Dear Westerly Families,

Thank you for joining us for our recent State of the School presentation, in
which we reviewed important information regarding both our 2019-20 school
year as well as a glimpse ahead at the 2020-21 school year to come.

If you were not able to join us for the Zoom presentation, the video recording
can be viewed here.

There were a few questions that we were unfortunately unable to address
during the presentation, but we wanted to make sure that these questions, as
well as others posted by our community, are answered here.

Lastly, we want to reiterate a few key dates and aspects which were
announced during the State of the School and shared via email last week, as
they pertain to the upcoming school year:

In the 2020-2021 school year, Westerly plans to offer BOTH on-
campus and online learning in parallel. This means you will be able to
choose which means of accessing Westerly is right for your family's
unique situation.
Our new school year is planned to begin on August 17 and 19.
Kinder-4th Grade students would begin on the earlier date, while Grades
5 through 8 would begin on the latter. We also outline alternative dates in
the presentation slides in case an August return isn’t possible due to
health restrictions.

These dates, as well as holidays, breaks, and graduation, can be
found on our website calendar here.

For any additional questions, please contact info@westerlyschool.org.
Thank you!

In partnership,

Westerly School

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZApfu-hpzgrHtcaJl79ZOBvK8hJI0zlMgrC
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